




Jesus Heals Crippled Woman 
Luke 13:10-17

10 On a Sabbath Jesus was teaching in one 
of the synagogues, 11 and a woman was 
there who had been crippled by a spirit for 
eighteen years. She was bent over and 
could not straighten up at all. 



12 When Jesus saw her, he called her 
forward and said to her, “Woman, you are 
set free from your infirmity.” 13 Then he put 
his hands on her, and immediately she 
straightened up and praised God.



14 Indignant because Jesus had healed on 
the Sabbath, the synagogue leader said to 
the people, “There are six days for work. 
So come and be healed on those days, not 
on the Sabbath.”



15 The Lord answered him, “You 
hypocrites! Doesn’t each of you on the 
Sabbath untie your ox or donkey from the 
stall and lead it out to give it water? 16 
Then should not this woman, a daughter of 
Abraham, whom Satan has kept bound for 
eighteen long years, be set free on the 
Sabbath day from what bound her?”



17 When he said this, all his opponents 
were humiliated, but the people were 
delighted with all the wonderful things he 
was doing.



Jesus “being” Jesus

Teaching at Synagogue

Interacting with real needs and pain
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12 When Jesus saw her, he called her 
forward and said to her, “Woman, you are 
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JESUS BREAKS THE RELIGIOUS RULES

14 Indignant because Jesus had healed on 
the Sabbath, the synagogue leader said to 
the people, “There are six days for work. 
So come and be healed on those days, not 
on the Sabbath.”



JESUS RIPS THE RULE KEEPERS

15 The Lord answered him, “You 
hypocrites! Doesn’t each of you on the 
Sabbath untie your ox or donkey from the 
stall and lead it out to give it water? 16 
Then should not this woman, a daughter of 
Abraham, whom Satan has kept bound for 
eighteen long years, be set free on the 
Sabbath day from what bound her?”



WHO IS THIS WOMAN?

Daughter of Abraham

Kept bound by Satan for 18 long years 

Now “Set Free” from what bound her



Where are you kept bound?

What might being “Set Free” look like for 
you?



Prayer For Those Who Are Bound

Healing of marriage -- Desire to be married

Longing for a baby – Family heartache

Aiming higher for job and education

Anxiety – Depression – Shame

Broken Heart - Loneliness






